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A Christian Worldview Committee meeting will be held in the Faculty Lounge on Monday, August 
16th at 4 p.m.  The Christian Worldview Committee was awarded a $1,000 grant from the 
Intercollegiate Studies Institute to continue hosting the spring lecture series.  A speaker will be selected 
for the spring event by the end of August.  Please come and assist the committee in selecting a speaker 
from a list of faculty recommendations.  

 


